
From: Bwfgp@aol.com 
Sent: Friday, October 08, 2010 12:21 PM 
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS 
Subject: Re: Guidance on Private Transfer Fee Covenants, (No. 2010-N-11)”  
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
Guidance on Private Transfer Fee Covenants, (No. 2010-N-11).  It is my hope that 
this proposed regulation does not pass. 
 
Thank you 
 
Barbara Feiler 
1986 Leisure World 
Mesa, AZ 85206  


